
 

 
 

 21 November 2019  

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Akoranga and Atawhai teams, 
 
This is a reminder that Akoranga and Atawhai teams will be having their athletics day on 
Wednesday 27 November (save date will be Monday 2 December).  
 
We will begin with the field events at 9:00am on the bottom field.  
 
Track events will begin on the council field at 11:40am.  
 
You are welcome to come and support the students.  
 
Please remind your child to bring a hat, drink bottle and to apply sunblock. 
 
Ngā mihi. 

Nā. 
 
 
Charmaine Herman 
Year 2/3 Akoranga Team Leader 
E-Learning Curriculum Leader 

 


